DAVPE/MN/2017-18/Circular No.0O1 April 01, 2017

D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI - 87

Dear Parents

Congratulations!

Your ward has won the GOOD READER TROPHY & SCHOLARSHIP for excellent and avid readership skills in
the session 2016-17. The school is proud of him/her. The school will award the scholarship amount to the
students (as mentioned in the diary 2016-17) by issuing a cheque in his/her favour. For this, it is
mandatory for you to open a saving bank account of your ward as soon as possible. The account should
bear the name of the student (joint with parents/guardian) only. Parents’ individual accounts are not
applicable.

The last date for submitting proof of opening bank account is April 5, 2017. You are requested to be
prompt and submit the proof to Ms. Vidhu Aggarwal by the above-mentioned date.
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Manju Malik
Principal



